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The New York State Office of General Services (OGS), Procurement Services is conducting a survey for 
past users of the Environmentally Preferable Cleaning Products contract. We hope to gather information 
about your contract experience.  
 
It is important for us to understand your perspective and invite you to please take our survey no later than 
Wednesday, June 23, 2021.  
 
    https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EPCleaningUserSurvey2021   
 
We welcome your feedback and thank you in advance for your time. If you have any questions or would like 
to provide additional information, please contact Sefora Castrello at Sefora.Castrello@ogs.ny.gov .  
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